
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

FEBRUARY 14, 2017 
11:30 P.M. 

 

HOMICIDE 
 

On Tuesday, February 14th at approximately 8:08 P.M., officers responded 
to a report of a shooting in the 6200 block of Breezewood Drive. Officers 
located the body of an adult male laying on the floor just inside the 
entrance of an apartment building. The victim was suffering from an 
apparent gunshot wound. There is no suspect information at this time 
and the investigation is ongoing. 
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